
Dear Bev and Robin, 
 
I want to extend my gratitude to each of you for your leadership of the PCM school 
board over the past few months. You both have done an incredible job of navigating 
tumultuous waters. After reflecting on my own experience over the last four months, I 
have decided to step down from the Board. It has not been the rewarding and fulfilling 
journey I was hoping for and has soured my volunteer experience. As more details 
continue to emerge, I feel I need to preserve my own personal and professional 
reputation. Plus, I do not have the bandwidth to put in the necessary work you need 
from an active board member. Knowing that additional members may be voted on this 
coming Thursday gives me some peace as it will allow the Board to stay in compliance 
with 5 or more members. Unfortunately, I have a schedule conflict on Thursday, so will 
be unable to participate in the meeting. If you still need reference calls made, I'm happy 
to do so and provide a summary of their feedback. 
 
I still support the future of PCM and am hopeful with the right leadership it will thrive 
again.  
 
Please consider this note my official resignation effective Friday, April 5.  
 
Thank you, 
Ana 
 


